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Subject: Proposal about public defenders
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Hello,

As a registered Washington state voter, | would like to say that | am not in favor of The proposal
that would cut back on public defender caseloads incrementally over three
years, beginning in 2025.

Please consider the disaster that would be caused by approving this proposal.

Thank you,
Allene Latzko

Sent from my iPhone
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